SUNDAY, JULY 16, 2017

● 50/50 CELEBRATION RECEPTION

Join us this afternoon from 4pm-7pm as Bishop T. Garrott & Lady Beverly Benjamin, Jr. celebrate 50 years of Marriage and 50 years of Ministry. Come out as we celebrate this momentous occasion with our Senior Pastor Emeritus and First Lady Emeritus!

CELEBRATING PASTOR MICHAEL K. JONES

Join Pastor Hampton as he brings the Word for a Special Service of Celebration for the life & ministry of Pastor Michael K. Jones. This upbeat service of celebration and praise will be held on Thursday, July 27th at 7pm, at Progressive Baptist Church, 4625 W. 59th Street.

SUMMER LOCK-IN

This Year's Theme is: **Bringing the Community Together in Peace!** JuJunior High and High School students are invited to join the LWCC Youth, Friday, July 28th from 8pm- Saturday, July 29th at 8am. There will be speakers, seminars, games, music, food and fellowship in an atmosphere of positivity. Parents, PLEASE register your teen on line at http://lovelwcc.org/youth-lock-in/. All teens must have a signed parental waiver to attend. For everyone's safety, there are NO in and out privileges.

CHURCH PICNIC

The 2017 ALL CHURCH PICNIC is Saturday, August 5th from 1pm-5pm, here at the Light. Join us for an afternoon of food, fun and fellowship. Live entertainment from National Recording Group "BE ON IT" and the best of Old Skool Music from DJ ACE. Free horse-back rides, bounce houses, game truck & tye dye activities for the kids. Adult activities include a Car Show, Spades Tournament, Old School Dance-Off and much more. Door Prizes will be given out all afternoon. Families are encouraged to bring their own picnic baskets and food for the day's festivities.

BIBLE DONATIONS NEEDED

LWCC Outreach Ministry is collecting GENTLY USED BIBLES, in the Narthex on Sundays. These bibles will be shared with our community neighbors, in a meaningful way, to provide comfort and guidance on finding solutions to common problems. Please support us with your bible donation.

SENIORS' WEDNESDAY BIBLE STUDY CLASS

Senior Bible Study, held each Wednesday at 12noon, at the Whitehouse, will be in recess starting August 2nd and will resume on Wednesday, September 6th.